Micah National Bank opened its newest location at 7905 W. Dixon on April 5th. Bank employees, community officials, and many customers were on hand for the ribbon cutting ceremony. Mayor Glenda Allen cut the ribbon to open the new branch in a ceremony that included refreshments, entertainment, and prizes. Rob Jenson won a $50 savings certificate by being the first customer through the new, state-of-the-art banking drive-up.
The new branch will service the west side of the city with all of the banking services you’ve come to expect at our downtown location.
The Chamber of Commerce president, Jamal Aldine, congratulated Micah National Bank on its expansion. “We’re proud to have MNB as a member of our community. The ‘green’ design of the building and its setting complement the neighborhood.”
Local architects, Bertrand and Sons, designed the new 6,000 sq. ft. building. Arbor Construction, a local firm who specializes in reducing the overall impact of construction on human health and the natural environment provided the construction. The lobby and teller windows are located on the first floor. The lower level has meeting rooms and plenty of office space.
“We were very excited to open our new doors to the public. We’re pleased that our growth has significantly exceeded our initial expectations for this area,” said MNB President, Stephen Kramer. “It was a truly wonderful experience to share this success with community leaders and friends.”
Kramer also touted the building’s design, saying “With our new architectural design and a cozy, customer-friendly lobby, your banking experience will never be the same!”
